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*** Planning Commission Technical Advisory Committee*** 

 

The Planning Commission Technical Advisory Committee (PCTAC) is a subcommittee that 

advises the Planning Commission on matters as requested by the Commission Members of the 

PCTAC are appointed by the Planning Commission  

 

PRELIMINARY ITEMS 

 

1:00 P. M.  Call to order 

 

Roll Call   

 

Present:  George Peck, Susan Wright, Sofia Lopez, Allison Cohen, Juan Fernandez, Dan Kossl, 

Rob Leonhard, Matt Cox, Robert Hanely, Cherise Bell, Steve Grau, Cosima Colvin, Kacy 

Cigarroa Michael Moore, 

 

Absent:  Gene Dawson, Alan Neff, Andrew Ozuna Phillip Manna, Cullen Coltrane,  

 

City Staff:  Tony Felts, Monique Mercado, Catherine Hernandez, Logan Sparrow, Art Reinhardt, 

Christina De La Cruz, Shepard Beamon, Chris Ryerson, Bridgett White, Rudy Nino, Bianca 

Thorpe 

 

Citizens to be Heard – No Citizens to be heard. 

 

Old Business 

 
1. Approval of Minutes from November 27, 2017 Meetings.   

 

A motion was made by Member Bell and seconded by Member Hanley to approve and all voted 

in favor.   

 

  



New Business  

 

2. Receive a presentation relating to potential UDC amendment relating to future land use 

categories. 

 

Rudy Nino, Assistant Director, Planning Department, briefed members on proposed amendment 

and addressed questions and concerns.   

 

3. Consideration, discussion, and recommendations  on an amendments to Sec. 35-506(d)(4) 

Bicycle Facilities and Sec. 35-506(q)(2) Sidewalk Exemptions of the Unified Development Code 

(UDC).  During the course of the discussion members may discuss other sections of the UDC or 

other chapters of City Code.   

 

Art Reinhardt, Assistant Director, Transportation and Capital Improvement Department, 

presented proposed Sidewalk and Bicycle Mitigation Fund Program and addressed questions and 

concerns.   

 

Member Dan Kossl left meeting at 2:23 pm 

 

Member Robert Hanley left meeting at 2:45 pm 

 

A motion was made by Member Wright and seconded by Member Cox to approve and all voted 

in favor.   

 

4. Adjournment.   

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 3:28 p.m. 

 

APPROVED 

 

 

 

George Peck, Chairman 

 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 

 

Tony Felts, Executive Secretary 

 

 


